
 

 
 

 
Conveyance of Easement Rights over 

Aurora Parkette, Hurontario Street 
 

Pursuant to By-law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that the City of Brampton 
intends to declare surplus and dispose of permanent non-exclusive easement rights 
over a portion of the following municipal property:  
 

LANDS AFFECTED 

 Block 193, Plan 43M-490, City of Brampton, Regional Municipality of Peel. 

 PIN 140243-0650 (LT) 
 

EXPLANATORY NOTE 
The Ahmadiyya Movement In Islam (Ontario) Inc. Mosque is developing the lands at 
10545 Hurontario Street, located adjacent to Aurora Parkette as a Place of Worship, 
in accordance with Site Plan File: SP14-047.000. 
 

As a condition of Site Plan approval, the Regional Municipality of Peel has requested 
that the Mosque obtain a private sanitary sewer easement from the City over a 
portion of City-owned lands known as Aurora Parkette, located immediately south of 
10545 Hurontario Street. 
 

This matter will be discussed at the Community and Public Services Committee 
meeting on Wednesday, October 5, 2016 at 9:30 a.m. in the Council Chambers, 
City Hall.  City staff is recommending that the limited interest over the subject parcel 
be declared surplus to the City’s requirements so that the permanent non-exclusive 
sanitary sewer easement may be sold to the Mosque.  
 

Questions and comments may be directed to Vicki Wong, Acting Senior Manager, 
Realty Services at (905) 874-2131 or vicki.wong@brampton.ca. 
 

Anyone interested in speaking at the Committee meeting regarding this matter or 
making written submissions should contact the City Clerk’s Office, at the address 
below, no later than 4:30 p.m., October 4, 2016.  In the event that Committee chooses 
to refer or defer consideration of this matter, no further public notice will be given. 
 

A location map of the affected land is available for review in the City Clerk’s Office at 
the address below during normal business hours.   
 

Dated: September 27, 2016  
 

P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington Street West, Brampton, Ontario, L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2115 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax) 905 874-2130 (TTY) 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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